
                                            LEEWOOD HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 
                                                          P. O. BOX 1421 
                                            SPRINGFIELD, VIRGINIA 22151        

 

March 12, 2017 

 

DEAR HOMEOWNERS: 

 

DUE TO THE FORECASTED INCLEMENT WEATHER THE 

2017 ANNUAL MEETING SCHEDULED FOR 3/14/2017 IS 

CANCELLED.   

YOU WILL BE MAILED A NOTICE REGARDING 

RESCHEDULING OF THE ANNUAL MEETING FOR A TIME 

IN APRIL. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE IN THIS MATTER.  

YOUR SAFETY IS OF THE UTMOST IMPORTANCE TO THE 

BOARD.   

 

SINCERELY,  

THE LEEWOOD HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS. 



                 


